“As the President’s job-killing healthcare law is phased in, I am deeply concerned about the impacts it will have on Nevada families and businesses that are already struggling in the current economic environment.  The healthcare bill was flawed from the very beginning and this court decision is a victory for the American public.  Ultimately, the U.S. Supreme Court will have the final say on the constitutionality of this bill.  However, instead of allowing a protracted court battle, the President should work with Congress to find real solutions to healthcare reform so the excessive mandates in this law do not add to our national debt or hurt our struggling economy,” said Heller.         
